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A Workshop Entitled "Oracle Database" in Al Ain University

Dr. Mohammed Sheriff  Dawood from the College of Business Administration in Al Ain
University of Science and Technology in Abu Dhabi conducted a workshop on ‘Oracle

Database’. The workshop was attended by a number of students majoring in the Management
Information Systems.

The aim of the workshop was to introduce the students to the main Oracle product which
merges the programs with the databases to be used in many web services. Likewise, software

engineers can add their own programs on the databases for a better panel control and program
yields.

The company develops software for database as Oracle Designer, Developer Oracle Developer
and the software tools to help write programs for a more honest and faster Oracle database.
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